
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: May 6, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Principals, Youth Ministers and Parish Catechetical 

Leaders  
 
From: Andrew W. Lichtenwalner, Director and Elaine Phillips, Associate 

Director of Youth Ministry; Office of Formation & Discipleship  
 
Re:  THE MARK Magazine – Volume 6 

 
 
Below is a link to the sixth issue of THE MARK, the Archdiocese of Atlanta’s 
bilingual (English/Spanish) Catholic faith magazine for teens who are 
preparing for or have received the Sacrament of Confirmation in 2018-2019.  
 

http://www.atlyouth.org/the-mark/   
 
This magazine has been a gift from Archbishop Wilton. D. Gregory to the youth 
in our Archdiocese. This issue fittingly features a message from the Archbishop 
about Confirmation to the young people as well as stories about World Youth 
Day in Panamá.  
 
Please share this resource with your teens. Digital copies may be freely shared. 
We also encourage leaders, parents, and teens to take a brief survey on THE 
MARK at http://tiny.cc/themarksurvey.  
 
For more information on THE MARK magazine, please contact the Office of 
Formation & Discipleship at ofd@archatl.com or 404-920-7620. 
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